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Notice Number       of 2020 

NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS 

 

NEW METHOD OF ISSUING CONFIRMATIONS OF PROCESSING COR123.1, COR125.2, 

COR125.3, AND OTHER COURT ORDERS RELATED TO BUSINESS RESCUE 

PROCEEDINGS 

 

The Companies and Intellectual Property Commission would like to advise customers that the 

CIPC will change the method of issuing confirmation of business rescue proceedings matters 

(form CoR123.1, CoR125.2, CoR125.3 and court orders relating to business rescue proceedings). 

 

As from 15 July 2020, a letter will be issued confirming that the application was received, 

processed and that the relevant status change has been made on the companies registry.  This 

confirmation letter will be signed by either the Senior Manager:  Companies and Close 

Corporations, Manager:  Company and Close Corporation Annual Returns, Deregistrations, 

Liquidations, Business Rescue Proceedings and Re-instatements or any person acting in such 

position. 

 

Thus, the CIPC will no longer issue a stamped copy of the submitted application as confirmation 

for such applications.  This method is aligned to other existing applications within CIPC whereby 

a confirmation letter is issued as confirmation that application was processed e.g. amendment to 

Memorandum of Incorporation (form CoR15.2). 

 

For further assistance kindly log a ticket via the CIPC online ticketing system www.cipc.co.za/ 

enquiries. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Adv. RW Voller   

Commissioner 
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